
FAYETTEVILLE CITY COUNCIL 

DISCUSSION OF AGENDA ITEMS MEETING MINUTES 

ST. AVOLD ROOM 

DECEMBER 11, 2017 

6:00 P.M. 

 

Present: Mayor Mitch Colvin 

 

Council Members Katherine K. Jensen (District 1); Tyrone 

Williams (District 2); Tisha S. Waddell (District 3); D. J. 

Haire (District 4); Johnny Dawkins (District 5); 

William J. L. Crisp (District 6); Larry O. Wright, Sr. 

(District 7); Theodore W. Mohn (District 8); James W. 

Arp, Jr. (District 9) 

 

Others Present: Douglas Hewett, City Manager 

 Kristoff Bauer, Deputy City Manager 

 Karen McDonald, City Attorney 

 Telly Whitfield, Assistant City Manager 

 Jay Reinstein, Assistant City Manager 

 Jeff Bradford, Assistant City Attorney 

 Pamela Megill, City Clerk 

 Members of the Press 

 

 Mayor Colvin called the meeting to order at 6:05 p.m. 

 

 Council Member Williams offered an invocation and blessed the 

food provided for the meeting. 

 

 Mayor Colvin stated he would like to pull Item 10.03, Joint 911 

and Emergency Operations Center Intergovernmental Agreement with 

Cumberland County.  Discussion ensued. 

 

 Council Member Wright stated he intends to vote in opposition to 

Item 9.02, Case P17-26F, the rezoning of property from SF-10 Single-

Family to LI Light Industrial, located north of 1228 Seventy First 

School Road.  Discussion ensued. 

 

 Council Member Jensen stated she intends to make a motion to 

approve Item 9.03, Case P17-27F, the rezoning of property from NC 

Neighborhood Commercial to LC Limited Commercial Zoning, located at 

901 McArthur and Rosehill Roads. 

 

MOTION: Council Member Wright moved to go into closed session for 

an attorney-client privileged information pertaining to a 

proposed 911 Interlocal Governmental Agreement. 

SECOND: Council Member Haire 

VOTE: UNANIMOUS (10-0) 

 

 The regular session recessed at 6:26 p.m.  The regular session 

reconvened at 6:52 p.m. 

 

MOTION: Council Member Arp moved to go into open session. 

SECOND: Council Member Wright 

VOTE: UNANIMOUS (10-0) 

 

 Council Member Wright asked staff to notate which City Council 

voting district was related to each agenda item in the future. 

 

 There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 

6:54 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

121117 


